UPF USA: Anti-Violence Coalition of Houston - Today, Sept 7, 2022 - 2 PM EDT

Larry Moffitt
September 7, 2022

Join Pamela Johnson, Founder and Executive Director of the Anti-Violence Coalition of Houston in
a discussion of ways to slow down urban gun violence in Texas. What works and what does not.

TODAY Wednesday, Sept 7 from 2 to 3 PM EDT

Register here to join:
us-upf-org.zoom,us/meeting/reqister/tZlpdeusrDkiGtXQcumEgsr SSql-q82vut5

see flier attached



Pamela N. Johnson,
MPA, BPS

Founder & Executive
Director, Anti-Violence
Coalition of Hudson

Hosted By:
Rev. Zagery Oliver

Executive Vice-President, Universal
Peace Federation, USA

Click Here to Register for the Zoom Webinar




